Glassboro Public Schools

MEMO

Date: March 14, 2016
To: Mark Silverstein, Ed.D. Superintendent
From: Danielle Sochor, Chief Academic Officer

Re: action memo
March 23, 2016 board meeting

Requesting Board Approval for Rowan University graduate student, Jessica Johnson, to be
placed as a School Psychology Shadow Practicum student with Helen Craig in the Spring 2016
at a time to be decided between Ms. Johnson and Ms. Craig. The practicum in School
Psychology is a 60-hour shadowing field experience under the supervision of an appropriately
credentialed School Psychologist.
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